
 
 

 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 1302 
 

Asked on 9 November 2022  
 
MS A LEAHY ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE, 
MINISTER FOR WOMEN AND MINISTER FOR THE PREVENTION OF DOMESTIC AND 
FAMILY VIOLENCE (HON S FENTIMAN) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Attorney-General advise if the government will include the mandatory disclosure of 
flood and other natural hazard risk in the proposal to implement a statutory seller disclosure 
scheme in Queensland? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for the question. 
 
The Palaszczuk Government is committed to modernising Queensland’s property laws, 
following the extensive work of the Commercial and Property Law Research Centre at the 
Queensland University of Technology (QUT). 
 
Government recently consulted on an exposure draft of the new Property Law Bill, and as 
part of that process, the public and interested stakeholders were invited to comment on 
whether flood information should be included in the scheme and, if so, the form that the 
disclosure might take. The results of consultation are currently under consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


